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Update 

 

 

 
 

Welcome to Issue 4 of the Greenbrae School 

Extension and Refurbishment newsletter. It 

has been a very busy few months and we are 

pleased to confirm that planning permission 

has been approved and we have a contractor 

appointed for the extension and refurbishment 

works.  

 

The contractor has been confirmed as 

Robertson Construction.  The official site 

handover is Monday 25th January.  From next 

week, there will be some site preparation 

works taking place, mainly around the staff car 

park and towards the rear of the school.   

 

During the construction period, parents of 

nursery children will be asked to drop off and 

collect their children from the rear nursery 

door, as the side door will be out of use during 

the construction works.   The date is likely to 

be from the 1st of February, but we will confirm 

this with the Head Teacher. 

There is a plan included within this newsletter 

detailing the new point of entrance for nursery 

pupils and parents.  This will ensure the safety 

of children and parents as it keeps them as 

separate as possible from the construction site 

and traffic. 

  

During the next week, the contractor’s site will 

be fenced off and a new access road for the 

contractor’s traffic will be in place.  During the 

construction period, there will be a 

representative from Education & Children’s 

Services Assets and Estates team based on 

site for a number of hours per week, along with 

the Council’s Design Team. 

 

Again, we will be working to ensure the swiftest 

possible build, without compromising on the 

quality of the finished product.  We are 

committed to delivering the best learning 

environment possible for pupils at Greenbrae.

 

 

New Nursery Drop off Point 

 
Our designers have prepared a plan for parents, indicating the new drop off point for nursery pupils.  

The new entrance point will be located at the rear of the nursery, and the new routes to get to this 

point are indicated in blue:
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Health and Safety  

Now that the site has been handed over to the contractor, the area marked in red will be out of 

bounds for parents and pupils.  We would stress that no parents or carers are to access or use the 

staff car park as there will be construction traffic using this area.   

The safety of the pupils, staff, the public and the property throughout this project will remain 

paramount, and measures to ensure the highest standards of safety  have been  developed and will 

be continually reviewed.

 

Thank you for your patience whilst work to design your new school is 

carried out  

We will endeavour to keep any disruption to a minimum and ensure that regular updates are issued to 

keep you informed of progress.  If you have any questions, please email 

clcowan@aberdeencity.gov.uk.

 


